
 The Dover Police Department   
Would Like to Help You  

Keep Your Children Safe 

For more information or to access these services contact  
Sergeant Marn Speidel of the Dover Police Department  

Traffic Bureau at  (603) 742-4646 or m.speidel@dover.nh.gov.  
 

The Dover Police Department Traffic  
Bureau has a Nationally Certified  

 Child Passenger Safety Technician. 
Your local police or fire department 

may also have such a specialist.  

What the Certification Means to 

Dover Residents: 
 

4 out of 5 child seats are used wrong. 

Could yours be one of them? 

You have access to a certified spe-

cialist when you have questions 

about child safety seats. 

You can schedule an appointment for 

an inspection of your car seat. The 

goal is to ensure that caregivers are 

comfortable properly installing the 

car seat themselves.  


